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 Vari, 13 Feb 2025 
  
SUBJECT: Invitation to Summer Military Training Program  
 
Dear esteemed partners, 
 

We are thrilled to announce that our Academy is once again hosting its 
rigorous and exciting summer military training program in the stunning mountain 
area of LITOCHORO, a training camp in the center of Greece. We have been offering 
this program for the past years with great success, and we would like to extend an 
invitation to your esteemed Academy to participate in this year's program. 

Our training courses cover a range of skills and techniques essential to 
military operations, and we are confident that your cadets will benefit greatly from 
this unique opportunity. Scheduled from July 7th to July 16th, this program offers 
an excellent chance to deepen the relationship between our academies and 
enhance the interoperability of our countries' land forces. We are committed to 
providing your cadets with an unforgettable experience, where they will learn 
from our highly experienced instructors, meet new people, and immerse 
themselves in the rich cultural heritage of Greece. We would be honored to host a 
number of your cadets. 

Accommodation, meals, and transportation within Greece will be provided. 
Your Academy is responsible for travel expenses. Please confirm your participation 
by May 31st, 2025, to ensure adequate planning. Enclosed, you will find a tentative 
schedule and a list of necessary equipment for participation. 

We look forward to your response and the opportunity to deepen the 
relationship between our academies while providing your cadets with an 
unforgettable experience.  
 
 

  Warm regards, 
   
  Anastasios Polychronos 
  Major General 

 


